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 Our first building which will be used as the 
new home for the ñBread of Lifeò ministry, as well 
as a fellowship hall for the church, is nearly com-
plete. The second building which will be the new 
home of Hope Tract Ministry, has been started.  
We hope to be in it by the time our next letter    
goes out in 2 months.  
 
 We have a 40ô trailer loaded with all our 
original printing equipment and office furniture that 
will fill it up and we are very excited.  We will be 
needing some help printing so if you know of   
anyone who believes God is calling them to this 
type of ministry, please let us know.    

         Bread of Life is a ministry of our church which prints the 

Gospel of John and Romans in different languages, and distributes 

them at no charge all over the world.  Presently we are sharing a small building with this ministry and they are 

looking forward to expanding as they move to their new building. If you would be interested in acquiring a     

supply of  John & Romans contact Michael Wenghofer at 803-627-9642.  They are in need of support and would 

be happy to present this great ministry to your church. 


